
 

 

The American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators (AAMVA) is a non-profit organization, representing the 
state and provincial officials in the United States and Canada who administer and enforce motor vehicle laws. 

 

Address : AAMVA  

4401 Wilson Boulevard 

Suite 700 

Arlington, VA 22203 

Telephone : 1-888-226-8280 
1-703-522-4200 

Fax : 1-703-522-1553 

E-mail : AAMVA Help Desk helpdesk@aamva.org  

Help Desk Hours : 7:00 a.m. - 10:00 p.m. (Eastern Time)  
Monday - Friday 

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. (Eastern Time)  
Saturday 

Website : http://www.aamva.org/ 

 
 

The American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators (AAMVA) produced this document. No part of this 
document may be reproduced or transmitted in any form or by any means, electronic or mechanical, including 

photocopying, recording, or information storage or retrieval systems, for any purpose other than the intended use by 
AAMVA, without the express written permission of AAMVA. 
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This document was prepared, at least in part, under a grant from the Federal Emergency Management Agency's 
(FEMA) Grant Programs Directorate (GPD) United States Department of Homeland Security. Points of view or 

opinions expressed in this document are those of the authors and do not necessarily represent the official position or 
policies of FEMA/GPD or the US Department of Homeland Security.  

 

This document was created through financial support and assistance from the Federal Motor Carrier Safety 
Administration (FMCSA). The American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators is not a part of the United 

States Government or of FMCSA; therefore, they do not represent FMCSA, the official position or policies of FMCSA, 
the United States Department of Transportation, or the United States Government.  

 
 

The primary purpose of the State Pointer Exchange Services (SPEXS) is to provide information of use to State 
driver's license agencies in the issuance of driver's licenses. SPEXS fulfills all CDLIS (Commercial Driver’s License 

Information System) and DIVS (DL/ID Information Verification Systems) requirements. Participation in the DL/ID 
Information Verification System (State-to-State, or S2S) functionality offered by SPEXS is voluntary and is totally 
independent of a State’s decision whether or not to seek compliance with the REAL ID Act. If a State chooses to 

pursue REAL ID compliance, S2S can be part of the state's overall compliance program. However, SPEXS is intended 
to be useful to any State, regardless of its decision to comply with REAL ID.  
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document was clearly intended. If in doubt, contact the originator for guidance. If you believe that you received this 

document in error, please advise the sender, then delete or destroy the document.  
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